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SB 3 can help heal trauma and pain in my community. I am from Akron, and have seen what the 
war on drugs has done to our neighborhoods and families. We all know what we are doing is 
wrong and hurting people. I am asking that reform not be tepid, but prophetic. We need to make 
reclassifying retroactive, redirect savings back into communities for trauma recovery, mental 
health, and addiction services.  SB 3 can provide needed reform for our families.  
 


